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Townsend, Erle

From: am3121 <and3121@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 1:14 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I have been a born & raised Maine citizen for 62 yrs. I want nothing to do with this ridiculous CA rule on EV's. EV's will 

never be good for Maine, Never. We are not a little city and our coverage and work areas are spread hundreds of miles 

apart. Not to mention, this rule simply isnt who Maine people are and Maine people dont want it now or in the future. 

Please stop trying to ruin Maine with CA's foolish rules. Mainer's need big vehicles and trucks to work and play. Please 

vote no for my family, thanks. 

 

 

--  

Remember that a government big enough to give you everything you want is also big enough to take away everything 

you have. -- Barry Goldwater 


